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IJudd Asks 
ro Switch 
His Vote 

BELMONT -- If 3 and 2 
still m a k e 5, the Belmont 
City Council will appeal the 
injunction against the city's_ 
trucking ordinance after all. 

Charles L. Judd, who orig. 
inally voted against the ap
peal in a 3-2 decision, told 
his fellow councilmen Mon• 
day night that he wants to 
switch. 

"I have changed my mind,'' 
il.e said. 

Judd asked that the council 
revote the matter Immediate
ly and he so moved. 

But neither Mayor Wallace 
Benson nor Warren Mendel, 
the ,o n I y o t h e r councilmen 
present, would second the mo
tion. 

"A CU!lay until the 23rd would 
cause no problem," Benson 
sale, so he asked City Adminis
trator John L. Watts to put it 
OD tbe agenda for the next 
meeting. 

Benson, who r e s i g n e d as 
ma,or about three minutes 
later, said he preferred to have 
the full council present for tht 
v.ot,?. 

In the · original vote, Benson 
and L C. Reynolds were for the 
at'Ptal, Mende!; Judd and Vic .. 
t"tr G. Wandmayer against. All 
three o·p p o n en ts srJd they 
thought the eig}tt-ton load Um.,. 
it rfstriction, an initiative or• 
djnance, was bad law. 

But Judd said he had been 
doin~ some checking. He said 
that he had learned from City 
Attorney Samuel J. Whiting Jr. 
that the city by not appeallni 
would lose all jurisdiction over 
the control of trucks on Ral• 
ston Avenue. 

The Injunction was slapped 
against the city's e'ight-t(Jn 
ordinance by Judge Arthur L. 
Mundo in his decision fa vorlng 
the plaintiff in the case of Sky
line Materials, Incorporated, vs. 
the City of Belmont.. 

Judge Mundo based his judi;. 
ment on the case of Neary vs. 
Los Altos Hills, which specified 
that a city must proYlde an al
ternate route in restrlcti-"g 
truck weight limits. 

Whiting has maintained since 
the original opinion was hand
ed down by Judge Mundo that 
the Neary decision by the Dis-

, trlct Court of Appeals Is "in
cunslstent wtth ttm law .... 

, He has advised the council 
that there is good ground for 
a.n appeal, especially if it could 
be brought before the Supreme 
Court of California. 

He !Je.ld the council still ha., 
more than 50 days before the 
period allowed for appeal has 
expired. FOr th~ reason, he 
~id, there was no hurry, It 
could be put over to Nov. 23 
without endangering the chance 
of fUlng in time. 
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May Appeal 
It the other members of the 

council vote as they did before 
the outcome will be 3-2 favor~ 
Ing the appeal. 

It this happens, it will relieve 
a sharp pressure being brought 
against the council by a group 
of citizens who have accused 
the city fathers of robbing 
them of their r!ghts by voting 
against the appeal. 

An intervening party, Nathan 
D. Jacobson, had threatened to 
take up the appeal over the 
-council's vote. 

Whiting said an &ppeal would 
l'OBt the clty about $3,500. 



WALLACE BENSON 
... Steps down 

Benson 
Resigns 
·As Mayor 
, BELMONT--: Wallace Benson 
I resigned as mayor of this city 
, Mon4ay :night. 

"I have had it," said Benson 
in what may be the "1Jrte.st. 

i resignation speech in history. 
After he r a pp e d the gavel 

ending the meeting, Benson 
told r e p o rt e r s the· job was 
taking too much of his time. 
He intends to serve out his re
maining 3½ years on the coun

'cil; however. 
He ~~t f,o r th such fa.Uliliar 

p:brsses ffs··w;g~ur~ f ... 
neMf' and "mor& time Tor my 
'family." 

"Let some other member of 
the council be on the hot seat 
for awhile," he said. 

Benson has been in the mi~le 
chair since last April, the ~~ 
month he was elected to tlit 
council. He had been the l:o1> 
political figure in the city twice 
before, in 1953 a,nd 1955. 

Benson, of 1914 Hillman Ave,. 
is the only Belmonter to serve 
as mayor three times. 

Since Benson asked that his 
resignation be effective "as of 
tonlght," the council will tr ve 

. to act quickly in picking a new 
mayor. 

One likely candidate fer the 
. job is Victor G. Wandihayer who 
, actively sought the position la.~t 
'. April. The decision probably wl I 

be made at the study session 
next Tuesday. 


